
 
 

City Of SeaTac Receives Clean Audit Report for 2014 
 
SeaTac, WA (December 15, 2015) – The City of SeaTac is pleased to report another clean 

audit from the Washington State Auditor’s Office. 

 

The Auditor’s Office reviews city financial statements and accountability practices annually. 

The most recent audit resulted in no discrepancies—contained in findings or management 

letter items—for the City of SeaTac for 2014. 

 

“The City is proud to be the recipient of another clean audit report from the SAO. This is 

further evidence of the hard work and dedication of the incredible team here at SeaTac.” 

said Aaron Antin, the City’s Finance and Systems Director. 

 

This annual financial review encompasses an audit of the City’s financial statements, 

reporting, internal controls and federal compliance. The review indicated that the City’s 

financial statements were presented fairly in all material aspects, with no instances of 

noncompliance. The accountability audit covers accountability for public resources and 

compliance with state laws and regulations and indicated that the City maintained 

adequate internal controls to safeguard public assets and complied with state laws and 

regulations.  

 

The auditor’s onsite field work began in July and the State Audit Team was still onsite 

through November. Reports were dated December 4, 2015 and should be published to the 

Washington State Auditor’s Office website soon. 

 
 
 
 



 

About the City of SeaTac: 

Incorporated in February 1990, the City of SeaTac is located approximately midway between the cities of 

Seattle and Tacoma. The City of SeaTac is 10 square miles in area and has a population of 28,251. The City is 

a vibrant community, economically strong, environmentally sensitive, and people-oriented. The City 

boundaries surround the Seattle-Tacoma International Airport, (approximately 3 square miles in area) 

which is owned and operated by the Port of Seattle.  
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